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Bell Ringing Open Day
Come along, see the bell ringing in action and have a go

1st January 2012 at St Peter’s, Great Hildon from 9.00am - 12.30pm

The churches of St John’s, Christenden & St Peter’s, Great Hildon all require more ringers. We currently have 10 bells all over 100 years old, but only 6 people to ring them.

Bell ringers are ordinary people from all walks of life. You do not have to be strong, bell ringers can range from age twelve upwards. There is no upper age limit many people carry on ringing well into their eighties. Some people take up ringing when their children have flown the nest, others when they retire. You do not have to attend church. Bell ringing offers an unusual and enjoyable hobby where the fun, laughs and friendships can build a full and active social life.
New ringers will be carefully trained by experienced ringers who have a proven track record of successful training. We ring the bells for a practice night on a Wednesday evening from 7.30 – 9.00pm and ringing for Sunday services.
If you are unable to come to the Open Day but would like more information, please contact 
Joe Bloggs on 01234 567890. 
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